Folksworth Jubilee
The Queens Platinum Jubilee is just around the corner.  A programme of events in Folksworth is in this magazine.  
Over the weekend the church will be open celebrating the jubilee with flowers, from organizations and individuals, and art work from Folksworth Art Club. The Village Hall will be open on Friday and Saturday with teas coffee and cake plus a local history display looking at 70 years of the Village Hall and The Queen’s reign.
Hopefully many of you will come to the placing of the commemorative plaque by the oak tree on Thursday at 2pm and to the church service and flag raising on the Saturday at 2pm by the pond.  It is something of a tradition to have a photograph to commemorate jubilees so hopefully there will be a great turnout after the church service at 2.45pm by the pond.

Two Trails There will be two trails around the village over the weekend to do at your leisure

1 For the Children  - there is a trail to find fairy doors, painted by the school children and placed around the village.
2  For everyone - look out for  the jubilee motif on or near houses in Folksworth and Norman Cross to signify properties that were here in 1952.  A leaflet giving some history about these houses will be available on the Folksworth and Washingley Parish Council website or to pick up from the Village Hall on Friday or Saturday.
The Sunday picnic. On the Sunday the picnic will be on the school playing field from 12pm -6pm.  This is celebrating the jubilee but is also part of a national annual event, the Big Lunch, to promote communities coming together.
1 Please bring your own chairs and picnic.  If you need some help please contact Alison Brown (Tel 01733 240501)
2 There will be a donations bar for beer, Pimms and soft drinks

3 There will be music playing through the afternoon thanks to Audrey Stamp

4 There will be a bouncy castle for the children.
5 There will be a few stalls eg raffle tombola, guess the sweets in the jar and garland making.
6 Dress up in 1950s clothing. (optional!!)
7 Unfortunately as it is a school field no dogs are allowed.
If you have any queries please contact Mark Randall (01733 248202) or Alison Brown (01733 240501)

